
MRSS Community Dinner
Due to Spring Break (March 17-28),  Due to Spring Break (March 17-28),  

we will be not hosting our we will be not hosting our 
next Community Dinner  next Community Dinner  

until until APRILAPRIL. . 
We will post our next menu We will post our next menu 

 in the coming weeks. in the coming weeks.


